
 

 

It’s time to think about the holidays again and purchasing your poinsettias and other holiday plants. 

Support Model Congress and get your orders in by Friday, November 17th.  Delivery will be on 

Thursday, November 30th.  Order forms are available in homeroom or from Mr. Klos in room 109. 

 

High School students may not visit the Middle School without an appointment during or after school 

hours.  An e-mail confirmation of the appointment must be presented at the Greeter’s Desk or Main 

Office (after 3pm) to gain entrance.  No bus passes will be issued for any unauthorized students. 

 

The Southern Regional Theater Company will be presenting “Radium Girls” TONIGHT, Thursday Nov. 2nd at 

7:00 pm in the auditorium. 

 

Attn. Students:  We were just notified, that Jack Frost has discontinued the program of giving free ski passes to 

students who are on the honor roll for the first marking period.  They have decided it is too costly, and will no 

longer be offering them to any of the schools. 

 

 The next Student Council Meeting will be room 9-14 today, Thursday, November 2nd.  

 

 Attention seniors:  There will be senior trip payments the week after November Break, November 13th- 

November 17th, before and after school in the 11/12 cafeteria.  You must have $900 in your trip account by 

Friday, November 17th.  See Mr. Strada or Ms. Posch with any questions.    

 
The next Chess Club meeting will be after school in room 109 on Monday, November 13th, the day we 

come back from break. 

 

For any student who is a registered traveler going on the Costa Rica Trip, there will be a meeting in the 

9/10 library on Tuesday, November 14th from 2:00 to 3:00. 

 

Model Congress will have its next meeting on Tuesday, November 14th. 

 

All those who signed up to go to France next year, there will be a mandatory meeting after school on 

Wednesday, November 15th.  Please bring a photocopy of your passport to the meeting if you already have one.  

If not, we will discuss it at the meeting.  We will also have another meeting on Wednesday, December 13th at 

2:20 in room 117. 

 

Amnesty International will meet on Thursday, November 16th.  Please come out and make a difference. 

 

        SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

          STUDENT BULLETIN  

      THURSDAY – NOVEMBER 2, 2017 

JUNE 1, 2012 

 


